
Hello Oak and Chestnut! 

                                                        

Goodness, we’re missing you. We can’t wait to hear all of your 

news when we get back to school. Did you eat lots of 

chocolate eggs during Easter? We all did – yummy. We’re 

wondering if we’ll recognise you – Are you taller? Have you 

lost any more teeth? Has your hair grown lots?     

 

We’ve all been busy in our gardens as well as planning lots of 

exciting things to do when we’re back at school. Mrs Madagan 

has been watching the tadpoles growing in her pond, Mrs Old 

has been putting lots of new plants in to make her garden 

colourful and Mrs Smith has been growing seedlings. We’ve 

been reading lots too. We’ll tell you more about our books 

next time we write. 

 

If there’s anything you’d like to know, ask your grown ups to 

send an email to us and we’ll do our best to help. You’re all 

still a very important part of our fabulous classes. Stay safe 

at home and don’t forget, we’re thinking of you. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Madagan, Mrs Old and Mrs Smith 
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